
 

                                                                                                                              17th December 2021 

The Eastern and Southern African Management Institute (ESAMI), 

P.O. Box 3030, 

Arusha, Tanzania  

Dear Admissions Committee, 

Ref: Recommendation for Dasaria Victor Swai to be admitted in Business school to pursue 

MBA in Transport Economics and Logistics Management (MBA-TELM) 

It is a great pleasure to recommend Dasaria for admission to your Business school to pursue 

MBA in Transport Economics and Logistics Management (MBA-TELM). She is one of the 

most professional supervisee I have worked in my over 15 years in the logistics field.  

 

Dasaria is passionate to Logistics field, sympathetic and responsive to her work. She is 

flexible in multiple tasks, always want to guide people in reaching their goals, good at 

positively influencing others for a better work performance. 

 

I highly recommend Dasaria for admission to the course, where she will contribute her 

cumulated experience and exposure in the logistics field to the class and acquire the MBA in 

Transport Economics and Logistics Management (MBA-TELM).  

Dasaria’s professional capacity and her always positive mind leads me to believe there will 

be no limit to her growth and achievements in college and beyond. Please don't hesitate to 

contact me at mahamud.mabuyu@wfp.org if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mahamud MABUYU  

Head of Logistics, 

United Nations World Food Programme (UN WFP) - Tanzania 
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